WM. H. QUAKENBUSH
Examiner of Questioned Documents
LAWRENCE, KANSAS

January 10,
1939

Dr. F. C. Allen,

Lawrence, Kans.

Dear Mr. Allen:

I have your letter relative to the high school gymnasium situation during holiday time and I will bring the matter to the attention of the Board at our next meeting.

I want to take this occasion to tell you how much I enjoyed the trip to Burlington and the meeting there, and I want to thank you again for the privilege of accompanying you on the trip.

With all good wishes, believ, me

Sincerely,

Q--HTR